
Dragon 
Dragon class have had a wonderful year and can’t believe it’s time for the summer 

holidays already! 

 We have had a brilliant time together and have taken part in lots of fun activities and 

great learning.  

Below is a collection of some of our highlights from the year: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IPC Temples, Tombs and 

Treasures! We took part in a 

treasure hunt and explored 

ancient Egyptian treasures. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

    
 

        

  



    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

  

      

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 
 

  
 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    

    

 
 

 

We took part in the water 

challenge and a wonderful 

workshop courtesy of The 

Water Aid Charity. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
We’ve had a fantastic time in Year 4!  

Wishing you all the best over the summer holidays, have a fantastic break! 


